
 
 

Memo 
 

To: The Harlem Board of Education 
                 
From: Heidi Lange, Director of Student Support Services 
 
Date: July 3, 2025 
 
Re: Woodcock Johnson V  

 
This memo is to recommend the purchase of the newly updated Woodcock Johnson V protocol for the 
2025-2026 school year. The Woodcock Johnson V has been newly updated with new norms for both the 
cognitive and academic assessments. It is necessary to purchase the protocol in order to have accurate 
assessments in determining eligibility for special education services. Funding for this will be paid for via 
the IDEA Flow Through Part B grant. 
 
 
Costing 

                  
 
Total Cost:  $7,817.50  from the IDEA Flow Through Part B  

 


